
ABBOTS HALL OUT OF SCHOOL CLUB 

QUESTIONS 

 

During club sessions we are asked a wide range of questions, we will always try 
our best to answer these questions to the best of our ability. 

Sometimes the questions might seem funny to us, but all questions are 
important to children. 

In the past we have talked about a number of things including: 

Santa  
Tooth Fairy  
Nature 
Easter Bunny 
Love 
Mummy and Daddy 
Biology 
Bugs 
Plants Plus lots more 

 

We will also help with homework if children require our assistance.  

Reading and helping with topics staff are happy to help and encourage children 
with their learning. 
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